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Centennial Celebration

Pastor Stewart Preaching Children’s Church People worshipped!

One of the year’s highlight each summer is the Delmarva-DC Camp Meeting! This
year was no exception. Meeting at the beautiful Living Word International Church in
Silver, MD. Camp meeting 2019 was a celebration of 100 years of the goodness of God
on Delmarva-DC. The opening service featured the ministry of Administrative Bishop
Stan Holder sharing his observations from the past and vision for the future! Each
morning Dr. R. Lamar Vest shared in Bible Study a message challenging those attending
to reach the raising generation. Other guests included: Dr. Tim Hill, Presiding Bishop of
the Church of God; Dr. Raymond F. Culpepper, First Assistant General Overseer of the
Church of God; Bishop Tony Steward, Pastor of City Life Church in Tampa, FL; Bishop
Terrell Brinson, Church of God World Missions; Ty Parker and Redemption Point Church
of God Choir; Dr. Martin Taylor, Mission Representative and former Administrative
Bishop; Bishop Dwight and Gail Spivey, Church of God Foundation and former
Evangelism Director; and Curtis and Charmaine Bridgemen, special singers from St.
Louis, MO. Special thanks to Pastor Mike McDermott and the staff at Living Word
International Church for hosting Camp Meeting 2019!




Stein Highway
Opens
Ministry

House

Pastor Dan Southern of the Stein Highway
Church of God in Seaford, DE reports that the
church recently opened a ministry house in
Seaford, DE, The house is designed to minister to
those that do not have housing. Residents are
regularly ministered to through various church
ministries. Congratulation Stein Highway as you
“Reach people at their point to need!”

City of Refuge
Executive Director
Speaks at United
Way of Central
Maryland

Pastor Billy Humphrey from the Pathway Church of God in Brooklyn, MD
and the Executive Director of City of Refuge Baltimore had the privilege to
speak at the 94th Annual Meeting of the United Way of Central Maryland. A
donation was also made to the City of Refuge Baltimore by the United Way of
Central Maryland. The City of Refuge Baltimore is making a difference in
people’s lives. Truly City of Refuge is “Empowering people to live their best
lives.” If you would like to make a donation simply note “City of Refuge” on
the enclosed envelope.
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82% & 2%

Did you know that 82% of the unchurched would be
interested in coming to church if invited by a friend and yet in the
last year only 2% of church members have invited someone!

National Back To Church Sunday is all about helping you
bridge that gap in your church by providing one Sunday a year
where all of your members are equipped and encouraged to invited
friends, family and coworkers to church.

Resources
Weekly video Sermon series Door knob hangers
T-shirts Postcards Banners
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Designed for Church Planters and
anyone interested in
planting a church!
Sponsored by USA Missions
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PURPOSE OF GATHERI

SHARING TESTIMONIES AND IDEAS
ENCOURAGE OTHER
CHURCH PLANTERS :

INSTRUCTIONS

PRAYER PARTNERS i '”i !

Psalm 37:23, “The steps of a ~c‘;‘«')od man are ordered by
the Lord:and he delights in his way.”

CHURCH PLANTERS
GATHERING

The Church Planters Gathering is free but you must register. A
complimentary lunch will be served.
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We are excited to introduce the Refuge Garden to City of
Refuge Baltimore! This avenue of workforce development
allows us to teach new skills to participants who may not
have had access to them previously. If you would like to
be part of this experience in any way, please join our
collaborative effort to transform the lives of people in
Baltimore City.

CITY OF REFUGE BALTIMORE 1S FULLY FUNDED BY THE
GENEROSITY OF INDIVIDUALS, BUSINESSES, AND ORGANIZATIONS,

PEOPLE LIKE YOU- WHO ARE WILLING TO GIVE
THEMSELVES AND SHARE RESOURCES IN AN EFFORT TO

CHANGE THE LIVES OF PEOPLE IN QUR CITY.

WITH YOUR HELP, CITY OF REFUGE BALTIMORE CAN CONTINUE TO BRING HOPE TO LIFE.

COG WORLD MISSION PROJECT #102-9341-004 cityofrefugebaltimore.org



ANNUAL S.T.A.R.S. TALENT COMPETITION

MUSIC

competition

Arts & Crafts CREATIVE
WRITING
Spotlighting * Senior Adult Gathering for our seniors to share their talents!
Talented * There will be lots of good music, crafts, door prizes and a
* delicious lunch. Mark your calendar now!

Artistic
Regional * Saturday, November 9, 2019

Seniors Heritage Community Church

* 8146 Quarterfield Road, Severn MD, 21144

Delicious Lunch

Registration information is being sent to your Pastor!
EMAIL: betty.moore@cogdelmarva-dc.org




Thank You for Your Contribution for June 2019 $6,659.32

RrReaching People St Their Point of Need

Baitimore, Pathway
Church

Rev & Mrs Billy Humphrey
Lois Boles

Becky Hood

Baltimore, Christian
Fellowship
Rev & Mrs Roger Locklear

Baltimore, East
Church
Gladys Cachola

Baltimore, Edgemere
Church

Larry & Lynn Adkins
Gail Dorsey

Rev Edwina Reid

Baltimore, Epic
Edith Ramsundar

Baltimore, Inner Harbor
Rev & Mrs Dave Bowyer
Elizabeth Boriszek
Charles & Lauren Spaulding

Baltimore, Lansdowne
Arlie & Shirley Humphrey
Rev & Mrs Walter Shaw

Baltimore, Life Source
Paul & Maureen Gloria
Fredlena & Eugene Roles

Beltsville,
Crossfire Worship
Rev Stulan Taylor

Bridgeville, Lifeway
Church

Cambridge,
Refuge Temple
Rachel Miller

College Park,
Rice Memorial
Rev & Mrs Fred Reynolds

Dagsboro
Church

Columbia E3 Church
Church
Rev & Mrs Lisulo Lisulo

Edgewood,
Healing House
Church

Essex, Church of
Living Water

Church

Rev & Mrs Mark Kestner

Federalsburg, Park Lane
Church

Frederick,
International Community
Church

Frederick, New Hope
Church

Fruitland, Crossroads
Church

Rev & Mrs John Kalfayan
Mary Morris

Great Mills,
Life Community
Church

Great Mills, The Mill
Church

Hagerstown, Va Ave
Church

Rev & Mrs Paul Harne
Steve & Janet Hott

Largo, Kingdom
Solutions Ministries
Church

Kent Island
Rev & Mrs Jessie Moyer

Laurel, Victory Tab
Rev Roy & Leah Whetzel

Lewis, Light of the World
Rev Robert Shockley

Loch Lynn
Church

Millersville,
House of Mercy
Church

Newark, Living Waters
Rev & Mrs Calvin Woodring

Odenton, Word of Life
Church

Pasadena, El Bethel
Church

Phoenix, Living Hope
Church
Rev & Mrs Robert Groves

Princess Anne

Walker Memorial
Church

Rev & Mrs Tim Shawyer

Reisterstown, Harvest
Ken & Chan Balram
Sandra Beane

Flora Leister

Martha Taylor

Rising Sun
Church
Rev Timothy Rabbitt

Rockville
Charles Kanneh
Margaret Shaffer

Salisbury, Parkway
Church

Rev & Mrs Greg Morris
Edna Dunn

Rose Fortune

Seaford, Clarence St
Rev Carlton & Lettie Cannon

Severn, Heritage
Rev & Mrs Harold Bowman

Severn, Heritage
Hispanic
Rev Zulma Cruz Gomez

Silver Spring
Rev & Mrs Bill Kilby
Rev Ross Lewchuk

Waldorf, New Hope
Church
Rev & Mrs Aaron Jones

Waldorf,

Voice in the Wilderness
Church

Rev & Mrs John Miller

Washington,

Life Builders

Church

Rev Joseph Simpkins

Washington, National

Rev & Mrs Steve Lowery
Rev & Mrs Andy Miranda
Lenny & Brenda Johnson

Washington, National
Filippino
Rev Mariano Gabor

Westminster, Crosswind
Church

Rev Paul Cushing

Rev & Mrs Dan Moore
Leona Rowe

Harold & Brenda Rowe

Westminster, Freedom
Church

White Hall, New
Beginnings
Church

Williamsport, Gateway
Florence Clawson

Woodbine
Redeeming River
Margie Shepard

Other Partners
Rev William A. Reid
Rev Stan & Teresa Holder

CONTRIBUTIONS
January $11,768.65
February 6,304.08
March 6,078.46
April 7,692.41
May 4,810.34
June 6,659.32

Total $43,313.26
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Golf Tournament Raising Funds For Lee University

W

Attending a private Christian university is expensive. Thanks to Golf Director
Greg Morris and the golfers from Delmarva-DC the university will be a little easier for
several Delmarva-DC students planning on attending Lee Unversity in the fall.
Through the efforts of the Delmarva-DC Alumni Association students are awarded
scholarships to help with college expenses. This year’s scholarships will go to
worthy students planning to be involved in ministry - some though pastoral ministry,
others through local church ministry. Thanks to everyone that participated. Several
outstanding door prizes were given: 55” TV with sound bar; slow cooker and more!



